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Smith Holly

From: tim4429@sbcglobal.net

Sent: Sunday, March 19, 2017 8:33 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: No on HB 2705, 2706 & 2707

Dear Representatives 
  
This is Crazy and will not do one thing to preserve the water balance in any basin. The State tried to do 
this a few years back and we managed to fend off this nonsense but they are back as always. And as 
always it’s not about water it’s about  control. First they are hitting us with ground water control without 
any science behind it and now they want to cost us for surface water control without any science behind 

it. Next thing they will propose a huge taxpayer funded study to tell us how we can use our rights  to 
use water!!! 
What don’t they understand about rights and adjudicated rights??? 
  

STOP HB - 2705, 2706 & 2707 ALREADY!! 
  
TIM SMITH  
  
PAST CHAIRMAN OF THE OREGON GROUNDWATER ADVISORY CO MMITTEE  
PAST CHAIRMAN OF THE HARNEY COUNTY WATERSHED COUNCI L  
PAST DIRECTOR OF WATER FOR LIFE  
CONSULTING GEOLOGIST AND RANCHER 
HARNEY COUNTY 
541-493-2739 
 
 
 


